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ATYTfatT ) 

(7) 
Tender fees form should 
be submitted. 

EMD receipt should be| 
submitted. 

Shop & Establishment 

Registration under act, 
3. Agency should 

registration 
minimum 4o personnel. 

have 

Labour Licence 
registration Under 
contract labour (R & A) 
act 9o, Agency Should 
have mention minimum 

4o personnel.



The company should have 
its ST/GST registration 

and should submit last 
year challans and return. 

E The company should 
submitted the 

Professional Tax 

Registration 
should submit last R years 

Certificate 

challan & returns of 
minimum 4o personnel. 

9 Agency should have HTE 
experience of providing 

minimum 4o Employee 

in Last Years. 

3,4.T 

The company should have 
a valid certificate under 
EPF & Miscellaneous 

Provision ACT 84? and 

should submit years 
challan and ECR of 
minimum 4° personnel. 

The Bidder should have 
its registration under 

employees State 
Insurance Act ?3%C and 

should submit years 
challan and contribution 

of minimum 

per: el. 

Agency should have 

registered in Maharashtra 

Labour Welfare Fund 

should submit challan of 
minimum 4o personnel. 

The Agency should have 

under standard ISO 

oo:o certified.

No Joint Venture TRIT 
Company is allowed to 

attend the tender & the | 
3HTE. 

tender will not be 

selected. 

Bank Solvency of Rs. 4o 
Lakhs from any 
Nationalize/Scheduled 



Bank. 

ITR & Balance sheet of 
last years. 
Turnover of company 
should be more than o 
Lakhs in lastfinancial 
Years. (oRE-28, 2og8- 

Ro&oRo-RR) 
The Agency should not be 
black listed/ Debarred in 
past from the Union/State 

Government or any 
Private Organization all 
over India. (Recent 
Notarized Undertaking 
Must be On Affidavit of 
Rs 40o/- Stamp Paper 
should be submit). 

The Agency should have 
local Office at MMRDA (Tcr) 3Tu) 
and should submit office 

contact details. 

No Joint Venture Company is allowed to attend the tender & the tender will not be selected. i yut 

HT. 3HTT AT. ZIAI TPTA IT. HTT (HIX.fe) 
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